Ken Cooke

From: Benjamin Krebs

Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 11:01 AM

To: Rodney Chervus; Robert Clay; Jimmy Ross

Cc: Wanda Osborne; Gregory Lubeck; Charles Martin
Subject: FW: 272 Derby
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It appears that the N&S lost a ton of RR ballast at 272 Derby again with the rain. Please create a work order to dig this
out again. Thanks.

| have asked the owner to contact the RR again about this. | have tried the following numbers in the past-they hung up
on me when they found out where it was.

N&S Main - 865-521-1480
Local Track Supervisors (Joe Perezi, Tony Burchfield) - 859-421-1696

Ben Krebs, PE, CFM
Municipal Engineer Sr.
LFUCG-DWQ

From: Erik Miller [mailto:erik_miller75@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 10:36 AM
To: Benjamin Krebs

Subject: 272 Derby

Storm drain is blocked. Must have happened with recent rain.



